
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 

 
Date: October 1, 2013 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Consideration of Vacant Lots on Eagle Street 
 

We have received an offer to purchase three lots on Eagle road owned by the 
District.  The properties are located on Newburgh Road just south of the Livonia 
Career Technical Center (LCTC).  This property was originally intended to be 
used by LCTC in the home construction program.  We do not anticipate a need 
for these properties in the future and we would like to consider a public bid 
process to sell the lots.  In addition to generating revenue for the capital projects 
fund, this would also provide an opportunity for additional new homes in Livonia 
and eliminate any ongoing maintenance costs for the district.  
 
We would like to discuss the vacant lots on Eagle Street at the Building and Site 
Committee meeting on Monday, October 7, 2013. As always, please let me know 
if there are any questions. 
 

   
LA/kp 
 
c: Board of Education 
 
  

 
  


